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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Tracie Davies, Director 

From: Charles L Moore 

Through: Brian Haemmerle, P.E. 

Through: Rick Westerfield, P.E., PhD 

Date: May 21, 2019 

RE:   Recommendation for Utility Cut Restoration 2019, RFQ012171 

 

The solicitation for the Utility Cut Restoration 2019, RFQ012171 was opened on May 8, 2019 and one (1) 

bid was received.  After review of the proposal information the Division of Water recommends an award 

be made to the lowest, responsible and responsive bidder Decker Construction Company in the total 

amount of $1,531,042.50. 

The bids were as follows: 

1. Decker Construction Company     $1,531,042.50 

Please have the Fiscal Section prepare the necessary documents to execute the contract.  Should you 

have any question call Charles Moore at (614) 645-7237 

 

 

 

 

 


